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 Tom Bolton NOBJ2014/4230/P 24/07/2014  21:31:38 Having viewed the application/drawings, I do not believe you would not be able to see the terrace from 

51 Prince of Wales Road - the adjoining property - and they would therefore not be able to see anyone 

living in 51.

51 prince of Wales 

road

 Judy Love NOBJ2014/4230/P 21/07/2014  12:58:09 Dear Planner

I have viewed the proposed plans online.  I have not objection to the flat roof being used as a roof 

terrace.  The property has no garden and does not overlook neighbouring properties.  It is set back and 

therefore will not be obtrusive - and will preserve the user's privacy.   As you have recently allowed a 

roof terrace at number 16 Hadley Street please would you approve this application.  Although I have 

recently moved away I lived at 2 Hadley Street (next door to 2A) for over thirty years.

With regards

JK  Love

JUDY  LOVE

Lower Maisonette

7 St Ann's Gardens

LONDON

NW5 4ER

 Judy Love NOBJ2014/4230/P 21/07/2014  12:59:53 Dear Planner

I have viewed the proposed plans online.  I have not objection to the flat roof being used as a roof 

terrace.  The property has no garden and does not overlook neighbouring properties.  It is set back and 

therefore will not be obtrusive - and will preserve the user's privacy.   As you have recently allowed a 

roof terrace at number 16 Hadley Street please would you approve this application.  Although I have 

recently moved away I lived at 2 Hadley Street (next door to 2A) for over thirty years and remain Chair 

of the Residents' Association.

With regards

JK  Love

JUDY  LOVE

Lower Maisonette

7 St Ann's Gardens

LONDON

NW5 4ER
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